
 

 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL 

NERUL, NAVI MUMBAI 

 

Transport Department 

 

 
Parents/Guardians, 

If you are desirous of your ward availing/ continuing with transport coordinated by the 

school through a Third Party Contractor, please fill up the attached undertaking. The same 

has to be returned within 2 days to the Transport Incharge/ Bus Incharge of the bus in which 

your child travels. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

UNDERTAKING 

To: The Transport Incharge 

Delhi Public School, Navi Mumbai 

I/We,                                                          father/mother/guardian of   

 Class  Admission No.   

have been clearly informed by the School Authorities that the transport facility which is 

being availed by my ward has been arranged by the school on behalf of parents through a 

third party vendor on a best effort basis. The school is only coordinator between the parents 

and Bus Contractor and does not in any manner take upon itself the responsibility of the 

quality of service, violation of and safety norms and guidelines as laid by the Supreme Court 

regarding ferrying of school children or violation of any traffic rules laid down by State/ 

Local Statutory bodies/ Traffic police Departments. 

Further I/We understand and agree that the transport facility is optional and my/our ward is 

availing the same solely at my / our discretion. 

I/We undertake that we shall not hold responsible in an event of any deficiency of service or 

untoward incident on account of any negligence by the Bus Contractor. I/We hereby 

specifically release, indemnify and hold the school free from liability for any claims arising 

out of such an accident. 

Date:       Signature:   

                                                                           Name:   

 


